Have your say in the Metlakatla
Reserve Land Use Plan

The Metlakatla Lands Department and Lands Committee Invite all

Metlakatla Members to have your say on the Metlakatla Land Use

Plan. We are at a crucial point in the planning process and need
your ideas and opinions to move to the next stage!

Metlakatla B.C.: Prince Rupert:
Tuesday, October 23rd Tuesday, October 23rd
Metlakatla Administration Office Nisga’'a Hall
12 p.m. to 3 p.m. 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
Prince George: Vancouver:
Wednesday, October 24th Thursday, October 25th
Courtyard by Marriott Hampton Inn & Suites
5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

For space and catering purposes RSVP with the Lands Clerk Kiesha
Pahl at (250) 628-3234 ext. 2009 or email kpahl@metlakatla.ca




